
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
St Peter’s Catholic Primary School 

Lichfield Road Bloxwich Walsall WS3 3LY 
Tel:(01922) 710872 Fax:(01922) 493153 
Email:postbox@st-peters.walsall.sch.uk 
Website:www.st-peters.walsall.sch.uk  

Head Teacher: Mrs H Taylor 
  Interim Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs P Schirinzi 

Friday 1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and we would like pupils to use their arts and crafts skills 

to create their favourite book character out of any resources that they have access to. They could 

use a hard boiled egg, a wooden spoon, they could create a ‘book in a jam jar’ or even a scene from 

their favourite book out of plasticine, modelling clay or Lego (examples below).  The competition is 

voluntary and all entries should be handed into class teachers on World Book Day, Thursday 7th 

March. 

 

Any pupils who bring in their creation will enter a prize draw to win a book out of our reading 

vending machine. 

 

As well as this competition, we’ll also be encouraging pupils to dress up as their favourite book 

characters and bring in their favourite books. In class we’ll be making sure that pupils have a fun day 

with lots of book-related activities. 

 
 

 
 
 

Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Walford 
English Lead 
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